
Highway Safety Committee meeting 
August 8, 2016       15:15 to 15:45 hours 

Hampton Falls Safety Complex 

3 Drinkwater Road 

 

 

Members present: Chief Jay M. Lord – HFFD     

Chief Robbie Dirsa - HFPD 

Robert Regan 

   Dick Robinson – Road Agent 

Members absent: Andrew Christie  

Laurance Anderson Jr  

 

 

New Business 

 

Situation 1:  

 Due to traffic congestion on Lafayette Rd, Kensington Rd (and the Janvrin 

development) are getting clogged up with people looking for a ‘short cut’, as well 

as speeding thru the neighborhood. A resident has asked if there was a possibility 

to put up signage such as ‘No Outlet’ for the neighborhood. Since there are two 

separate roads onto Kensington, this would not be possible.  

 

Recommendation:  

 Temporarily block (June-Oct with either jersey barriers or LARGE rocks) Janvrin 

Drive just past the driveway of #17 Kensington Rd to prevent drivers turning into 

the development and install a ‘No Outlet’ sign at the corner of Kensington and 

Glenwood. 

o This measure would not be accomplished unless the resident with the 

complaint could get the majority of the residents that live in the 

neighborhood to sign a petition asking for such a measure.   

 

Situation 2:  

 Town Administrator received an email regarding the numbering on Pages Lane. 

Both Seabrook and Hampton Falls have odd numbers on their respective sides of 

the street and mail and deliveries are not going to the correct houses.  

 

Recommendation:  

 Have the residents put their full address (including town) on their mailboxes 

 

 

Final Minutes submitted by Chairman Lord August 11, 2016  


